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Happy Holidays to our Owl Families! 

    I want to take a moment to extend my heartfelt holiday wishes to you and your loved ones. I am
grateful for the incredible community we have here at Ochre Park School.  We have had many
memorable moments for our Little Owls and it wouldn’t have been possible without the support of
the Ochre Park Staff and our dedicated Owl Families.  Your commitment to your child’s education and
well-being is truly appreciated.  

     May this holiday season be filled with the warmth of family and friends and everything that makes
you the happiest. We are looking forward to seeing our Little Owls back on Monday, January 8, 2024. 

     Looking ahead to the New Year, I am excited about the possibilities and opportunities it holds for
our school community.  Together, we can continue to inspire and nuture the bright futures of our
students. 

      It is an honour to serve as the Principal of Ochre Park School and I am grateful for the privilege to
work with such dedicated and caring families. 

      Wishing you all a joyous holiday and Happy New Year! 

Have a delightful break! 
                                                  Jenaia 

Upcoming Events

Owl Power - Weekly Update
Weeks Of: December 25 - 29, 
 January 1 - 5 & January 8 - 12

780-942-2901
https://www.ochreparkschool.ca 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~December 25 - 29 : Christmas Break ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Back to school - January 8
School Council Meeting - January 11 @ 6:30 pm
Pre- K and K Expo at Redwater School - January 16 @ 6:00 pm
PD Day - January 31
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~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~January 1 - 5 : Christmas Break ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Kindergarten
Day!

Back to School!
(Jan.8)

Kindergarten
Day!

Monthly Assembly @
9:15am - All Owl

Grown Ups Welcome

School Council @
6:30pm - All Owl

Grown Ups Welcome

Team Colour
Day!

https://www.ochreparkschool.ca/
https://www.ochreparkschool.ca/



